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4SB (Monday to Thursday 8.30am to 5pm and Friday 8.30am to 4.30pm), at Abbey House, Abingdon, at 
Oxford City Council offices, St Aldates and at public libraries across the district during usual opening hours.  
 
How to comment 
We encourage you to use our online comment form which can be accessed here: 
https://survey.southandvale.gov.uk/s/VLP2019/?m=35644040bfa8w 
 
Responses can also be made by:  

 emailing planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk; 
 writing to Planning Policy, Vale of White Horse District Council, 135 Eastern Avenue, Milton 

Park, Abingdon, OX14 4SB; or 
 completing a comment form (available at the above venues) and posting or emailing it back to us.  

The consultation runs from 18 February 2019 until 5pm on 1 April 2019.  Any submissions received after 
this deadline will not be considered. 
 

Data protection 
Your name, contact details and comments will be shared with the Planning Inspector and a Programme 
Officer, who acts as a point of contact between the Council, Inspector and respondents. This means that you 
will be contacted by the Programme Officer (and where necessary the Council) with updates on the Local 
Plan. This is required by Regulation 22 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) 
Regulations 2012 and Section 20 of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004. 
  
We have received assurance that the data passed to the Planning Inspector and Programme Officer will be 
kept securely and not used for any other purpose. The Inspector and Programme Officer will retain the data 
up to six months after the plan has been adopted. Vale of White Horse District Council will hold the data for 
six years after the plan has been adopted.   
  
Comments submitted by individuals will be published on our website, alongside their name. No other contact 
details will be published. Comments submitted by businesses and/or organisations will be published, including 
contact details. 
  
If you would like to know more about how we use and store your data, please 
visit: whitehorsedc.gov.uk/dataprotection 
 

Oxfordshire Plan 2050 
You may be aware that the Oxfordshire authorities have also recently launched a consultation on a new plan 
for the whole county up to 2050. More information about this can be found on the following 
page: https://oxfordshireplan.org/ 
  
As you have asked to be kept up to date with Planning Policy matters, we will also provide you with updates 
on the Oxfordshire Plan 2050. If you would like to opt out of these notifications, please 
email haveyoursay@southandvale.gov.uk or call 01235 422600. 
 

If you have any questions relating to this consultation or the Local Plan, please call our Customer Service 
Team on 01235 422600, or email planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk 
  
Kind regards 
Adrian Duffield 
 
This link is uniquely tied to this survey and your email address. Please do not forward this message. 
   

If you do not wish to receive further emails from us, please click the link below, and you will be automatically 
removed from our mailing list. 
https://survey.southandvale.gov.uk/s/VLP2019/?m=35644040bfa8w&optout=1 

 

 

 




